
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-8-20 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Paul Hockin called the meeting to order at 11:10. 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 25. 
 
Walter Atkinson gave a second safety presentation on radio communications. 
 
Paul thanked Coley, Jim, and Doug Denton for providing lunch.  Tony will provide lunch in 
March. 
 
Guests included Ed Peeples who is a skydiver, Rick Chandler, Cindy Wood who is Dr. 
Bob’s daughter, and Tommy Kom who is a commercial pilot for UPS.  Tommy joined 
CMLF. 
 
CMLF will have a Valentine Social at Trace Grill at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 12.  
Sun-N-Fun is March 31-April 5. 
 
Dee gave the financial report noting that we have enough funds to pour concrete in our 
new clubhouse/hangar.   
 
Carlton has a new grass strip. 
 
Harrell Field runway is still wet. 
 
Tony suggested that we get a group and fly together to Osh Kosh. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 11:58. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


